
 

 

Operational Policy – Reduction Targets for Natural Resources 

 

 

Oscar’s French Bistro and Steakhouse are committed to a sustainable and efficient operation policy which 

addresses the environmental issues in the use of natural resources. We aim to set reduction targets and 

ensure optimum use of the resources we have available.  

 

This policy applies to all operations that Oscar’s French Bistro and Steakhouse undertakes. This applies to all 

suppliers including third parties that provide goods and services to the organisation whether new or 

existing.  

 

The policy aims is to achieve the following:  

 Meet our wider sustainability objectives and targets  

 Reduce our reliance on natural resources  

 Work with suppliers who share values to reduce reliance on natural resources  

 Use alternative methods where possible to reduce our impact on the environment 

 

Electricity Consumption  

We aim to reduce our electricity use through monitoring and setting reduction targets throughout the year. 

Renewal of our electricity contract will ensure we commit to using a green supplier for all our electrical 

supplies. This ensures we are reducing our environmental impact and only sourcing from renewable forms. 

Our targets will be reassessed on an annual basis and share details and reductions with staff members.  

 

Gas Consumption   

We aim to stop all use of gas within our restaurant through the use of our reduction targets, due to not 

being a renewable source. We monitor our current usage and ensure we minimise use when possible 

through alternative cooking methods.  

 

Water  

We monitor our water usage on a monthly basis and set reduction targets. We have current protocols in 

place to ensure we optimise our water usage where possible, such as ensuring dish and glass washers are 

only turned on when full. We aim to look into alternative fixtures in the future, such as low flow taps and 

dual flush toilets. We currently set annual reductions targets and are aware of our current monthly usage.  

 



 

Carbon Reductions  

We currently monitor aspects our of carbon output by the products we purchase, ensuring our suppliers our 

sustainably aware. We aim to only work with suppliers that share the same environmental values as we do. 

Carbon reductions within our business will be measured in 2023 alongside our other businesses, this will 

allow us to make firm reduction targets and plans to ensure all staff are working towards the same goals.  
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